Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT

Minutes

Wednesday February 19, 2014
The Coastal Bend chapter meeting was called to order by Linda Madden at China Bear in Corpus Christi at 10:28 a.m.

Pledge

Prayer by Linda Madden
Linda had the officers of the Chapter and everyone introduce themselves.
A motion was made to approve and seconded to accept the January minutes which are posted online at TAPT
Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Account
Deposit $60.00
Balance  $1555.08



Scholarship Account
Deposit $93.00
Balance  $336.07
A motion was made to approve and seconded to accept the Treasurer’s report.




Old Business:


Scott Chapman gave an update from the Executive Committee:  TAPT conference will be held in Corpus with the Omni being the Host Hotel.  Classes will be held ½ day Thursday, and all day Friday.  The trade show will be on Saturday.  Voting for Executive Committee members will begin in March.  Please encourage students to apply for local and state scholarships.

Steve Batchelor asked members to please purchase tickets for the raffle as all money goes towards a scholarship fund for students.  Members need to make sure and fill out a membership form and pay their dues for the 2013-2014 year.  Vendors please sponsor a meeting.

New Business:   
 A facility is needed for the Bus Rodeo in Corpus Christi on June 22, 2014.  The Natorium at Cabiness field was suggested.


The TAPT speech contest had low participation and due to funding CBTAPT was asked to help pitch in for hotel accommodations.  Wayne Cope and Don Davenport both volunteered to help furnish hotel rooms for participants. 

Larry Curlis asked about rooftop A/Cs on School buses.


CBTAPT received a letter from Don and Marcia Davenport with a donation of $250.00 to go towards the scholarship fund.  They have also asked TAPT to approve a Memorial fund in memory of Don’s mother who was a registered nurse in the amount of $1,000.00.
This meeting’s sponsor was Lemon’s Auctioneers who were not able to attend this meeting.  They could not be present but still sent lunch bags for each member to take home with them.  Also Steve Batchelor gave information to the group on the company.

Vendors introduced themselves and all members thanked the vendors for their service to the CBTAPT group.

Roundtable discussion on bus accidents which have occurred in our surrounding communities recently.


Meeting was adjourned.
